
 

21st April 2017 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

Re: Year 10 end of year examinations. 

Please note the Year 10 examinations will run from 2/5/2017 – 19/5/2017. 

These examinations will take place mainly in the New Hall and Boys Gym. For these examinations we have 

decided to provide a more formal setting so that students can fully experience what it is like to sit GCSE 

style examinations. 

Examinations for the Core subjects of English, Maths and Science will take place between the 2nd – 9th May. 

(Please note for the children attending the Geography field trip, 3rd – 5th May, they will have an 

opportunity to sit the missed exams when they return). 

The exam timetable for year 10 will be issued on Monday 24th April. Students should have started to revise 

and can also use SAM learning and other on-line packages to help them with their revision. 

It is also important to note that the school follows very strict exam regulations and students should be 

aware of the following: 

1. All bags to be kept at the front of the examination Hall. 

2. Mobile phones to be switched off and left in their bags. 

3. Equipment should be kept in a clear bag/clear plastic pencil case. 

If you should require any further information then please do not hesitate to contact Mr Goddard (PPM) or 

Ms Pask (DPPM) 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms G. Aspinall 

Senior Deputy Headteacher 

 


